Personnel Sub-Committee Meeting 11th Sept 2007 
Present: RS   BR   MBJ   MF   JF 
Apologies:   JA   NN   MC   NM   JB
•   As all present at Personnel committee had also been in the Curriculum sub-committee meeting RS saw no reason to repeat the update on School's Performance Management.
•   Committee discussed arrangements for Maternity Cover to start in the second half of Autumn term. Following discussions Committee to recommend to Full governors that this temporary position be offered to Mrs Maura Furber. Maura has been recently working as a regular supply teacher at Bradford CP school and references could be requested.
•  RS reported on current staffing structure - including the additional hours which Mr Bryan Sentence has taken on to develop art in the school and to cover all teacher's PPA time. Also the additional hours Mr Robin Lewis is now working to develop sport and for classroom support.
